
If you have any questions please contact Blair Jamieson, Strategy and Community Planning Manager on 0800 422 522

Submission Form

Animal Control Bylaw Review 2018

Submissions close at 12 noon
on Monday 3 December 2018

Return this form, or send your written
submission to:

Animal Control Bylaw Review

Rangitikei District Council

Private Bag 1102

Marton 4741

Email: info@rangitikei.govt.nz

Oral submissions

Oral submissions will be held at the Marton
Council Chambers on Thursday 13 December

2018

If you wish to speak to your submission,
please tick the box below.

☐ I wish to speak to my submission.

You are allowed ten minutes to speak,
including questions from Elected Members.

If you have any special requirements, such
as those related to visual or hearing
impairments, please note them here.

Privacy

All submissions will be public.

Please tick this box if you would like your
personal details withheld (note: your name

will remain public) ☐

Name

Organisation
(if applicable)

Postal Address

Phone

Email

Do you think Council should have a permit system for
bees in urban areas?

 Yes  No

Comment

Do you think Council should require beehives throughout
the District to be setback at least 5 metres from the
boundary with the road?

 Yes  No

Comment

Do you think Council should invest $5,000 into a de-sexing
programme for cats?

 Yes  No

Comment



If you have any questions please contact Blair Jamieson, Strategy and Community Planning Manager on 0800 422 522

Do you think your settlement should have to
comply with the restrictions that apply to urban
areas?

Council is proposing to introduce a fee for activities that
require permits (excluding permits for two or less
beehives).

Do you agree with this approach?

Koitiata  Yes  No  Yes  No

Scotts Ferry  Yes  No Comment

Ohingaiti  Yes  No

Mangaweka  Yes  No

Utiku  Yes  No

Ratana  Yes  No

Comment

Further comments

Attach additional information or pages if necessary

Signed

Date


